Sports Ground Clean-Up

Staff from the Bureau got stuck in at Gamesley Multi-Use Games Area (MUGA) cleaning up and making it safe for local young people to enjoy. Along with members of the community, a team from the Bureau worked for three days weeding, clearing litter and removing leaves.

Conversations with local youth groups at the Hangout Club highlighted the need for this work. It became clear that young people enjoyed sports but had limited places to do it. Sometimes they resorted to using local car parks leading to complaints from other residents. Getting MUGA back into use was, therefore, a win-win for Gamesley residents.

In cooperation with Derbyshire County Council, the Bureau's clean up will mean that the lights at MUGA are left on during winter. This will provide a safe, well-lit place for sport over the whole year.

Local artist Scott Clegg, aka Deggy, will paint the goal mouth areas with a design based on engagement with young people who will be using the games area, giving them investment in the process. Exercise and activity group Move More Glossop also joined in the clean-up as pictured to the right.

If you would like to know more about this, please contact by calling 01457 865722 or email info@the-bureau.org.uk



One soon-to-be painted goal mouth



Clean-up under way

Meet a volunteer... Tom Jackson

Tom joined The Bureau in August 2022 as a digital wellbeing volunteer. He has found working with the Bureau to be highlyrewarding and it has been great to be involved in important projects that make a difference in people's lives! He would recommend it to anyone with the time or if they are looking for experience.



SCAN WITH YOUR PHONE

GLOSSOP TO GIVE

Texts will cost the donation amount plus one standard network rate message

High Peak Mental Health Helpline and Support freephone service available to everyone living in Derbyshire - both young people and adults. Open 24 hours a day,

seven davs a week



SCAN ME TO DOWNLOAD OUR GUIDE

COULD YOUR WORKPLACE BE THE EXPERIENCE SOMEONE NEEDS?

The Bureau is looking to work with local employers to offer meaningful trial employment to our clients, at no cost to participating organisations. BENEFITS

CLIENTS

Meaningful Experience Confidence **New Opportunities Potential References**

EMPLOYERS

Community Engagement Offer Unique Opportunities Potential New Employee Work With A Local Charity Make A Difference









info@the-bureau.org.uk



Bank House, 22 Henry Street Glossop, SK13 8BW

@Glossop_Bureau



The Bureau, Glossop











DERBYSHIRE Tameside and Glossop **NHS Foundation Trust**

Integrated Care Tameside and Glossop Clinical Commissioning Group



for those folks who have struggled during lockdown. Volunteers can then come back and have a brew and a natter, play some games, and have fun!

If you're free on a Monday afternoon, get in touch!

We need volunteers to support people on their shopping

trips, accompanying clients to the shops and carrying their purchases for them. We want to create a sense of capability and independence

> 01457 865722 fi@the-bureau.org.uk



Have you got the drive?

Car Scheme volunteers needed

With the rising cost of living, we are finding more and more people coming to us for help travelling to their medical appointments. If you have the time and a car, please consider becoming one of our car scheme volunteers.

Fuel expenses are covered by us, you get to make a huge difference to those living in the community, and you become part of our amazing volunteer team.

If you're interested, please call 01457 865722 or email fi@the-bureau.org.uk

Reception Volunteers Needed

Duties include:

- Answering the phone
- Passing on messages
- Taking car scheme request details
 - Answering the door
- Giving our visitors, clients and volunteers a warm welcome!

Full training will be given. Volunteering looks great on your CV, and is a worthwhile pastime for anyone with time on their hands.

> Does this ring your bell? Call us: 01457 865 722 e-mail: fi@the-bureau.org.uk